Provincial Long Term Care

Partnership Council

Key messages - April 2024
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We said a heartfelt farewell to Elaine Feltis, who has been a Patient Family
Partner for over 13 years and dedicated many hours and significant insight
in LTC over these many years. Elaine will be greatly missed.

Recruitment is ongoing for both Resident & Family Partners as well as staff.

Next Meeting: May 28, 2024
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Want to get in touch with the council?
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Scan the QR code and complete the form
or use the contact information below to get in touch.

Or Go to our Website: https://www.saskhealthauthority.ca/your-health/conditions-illnesses-services-wellness/all-z/long-
term-care/provincial-long-term-care-partnership-council



